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Bocce is still one of the few sports you can keep playing as we get older.  The photo of two of our 
members, Earl Magoun age 96 and Chuck Langenstein age 99 is proof of that. 
   
Reserving the courts, is now the only way you can play.  That can be done online at 
www.villagesbocceclub and followings the guidelines listed.  If you are still having problems reserving a 
court, you can call Helen or George Paris at 408-440-4848 for assistance.  Once at the courts, you will 
need to follow the guidelines set forth by the Public Health Department.   Maintain a 6 ft distance, wear 
a mask, only 8 players, plus the monitor on the courts at one time.  Play is for 55 minutes, with 5 
minutes for cleaning and disinfecting the equipment.  A court monitor will be present to assist.    
Everyone’s safety is our club’s top priority and all the rules are enforced.  We thank everyone for their 
continued support through these Covid-19 times. 
 
 


